TL’AZT’EN NATION

PO Box 670, Fort St. James, B.C. VOJ 1P0
Phone 250-648-3212 « Fax 250-648-3250

March 11, 2024
Dear Tl'azt'en Community Members,

| am writing to inform you, that at our last council meeting Monday, March 6, 2024,
Councillor Fabian Tom submitted his resignation from Council. The council would like to
thank Fabian for the service of 3 %2 years on council and appreciate the guidance and
input that he provided on all issues he was involved with.

Now that we are in the process of finalizing and implementing the new election code,
there is no need for a by-election. Council still has the structure for quorum, which is
required for business to move forward.

The Chief and Council remain committed to move ahead with community items such as:

¢ Finalizing Election code.

e Following through with items in Election Code.

o |mplementation of CCP.

e Forming of various committees (Finance and Audit committee, membership code
committee etc.)

e Progress of Economic Development file.

We wish former Councillor Tom all the best in his future endeavours, we wish to again
thank him for his service.

Mussi,

AL

Chief Leslie Aslin



